
 

 

    Summer Connections: Literacy 

 
     Lloyd Harbor School 

 

 

Summer Reading Celebration 2012 

Incoming Third Graders 
 

 

Lloyd Harbor School is a community of readers and writers. We anticipate that our 

students will regularly read books that are a good personal fit and continue to find new 

authors and books to inspire and entertain throughout the summer months. Reading 

choices can also be found on the District website at www.csh.k12.ny.us under Lloyd 

Harbor/Home Communications. 

 

As part of a school-wide literacy celebration of summer reading, all students are 

asked to return in September, ready to share their thoughts on a particular book selected 

for their grade.  The third grade teachers have chosen the book, 

 

Scaredy-Cat Catcher  

by Betty Hicks 
 

 to explore in the first weeks of school. Please refer to the reverse side for a brief synopsis 

of this book.  

 

Students can take notes, highlight, and/or use sticky notes to help them to remember 

what they would like to discuss.  They may complete the attached response form for this 

purpose as well.  

 

We are looking forward to learning from each other about the books we have read when 

we return in the fall.   

 

                     

                Happy Summer Reading! 
 

http://www.csh.k12.ny.us/

